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Equality and Liberty J. Angelo Corlett 2016-07-27 Equality and Liberty:
Analysing Rawls and Nozick is an indispensable source for those seriously
interested in some rigorous assessments of the ideas of America's two most
popular political philosophers. The essays in this volume cover a wide range of
topics, some engaging each other in their analyses of particular Rawlsian or
Nozickian themes. This collection of recent essays brings the student up-todate concerning some of the more recent developments and assessments of
Rawlsian and Nozickian ideas.
Luck Egalitarianism Kasper Lippert-Rasmussen 2015-10-08 Kasper LippertRasmussen tackles all the major questions concerning luck egalitarianism,
providing deep, penetrating and original discussion of recent academic
discourses on distributive justice as well as responses to some of the main
objections in the literature. It offers a new answer to the “Why equality?” and
“Equality of what?” questions, and provides a robust luck egalitarian response
to the recent criticisms of luck egalitarianism by social relations
egalitarians. This systematic, theoretical introduction illustrates the broader
picture of distributive justice and enables the reader to understand the core
intuitions underlying, or conflicting with, luck egalitarianism.
Thinking Animals Kari Weil 2012 Kari Weil provides a critical introduction to
the field of animal studies as well as an appreciation of its thrilling acts of
destabilization. Examining real and imagined confrontations between human and
nonhuman animals, she charts the presumed lines of difference between human
beings and other species and the personal, ethical, and political implications
of those boundaries. Weil's considerations recast the work of such authors as
Kafka, Mann, Woolf, and Coetzee, and such philosophers as Nietzsche, Heidegger,
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Derrida, Deleuze, Agamben, Cixous, and Hearne, while incorporating the
aesthetic perspectives of such visual artists as Bill Viola, Frank Noelker, and
Sam Taylor-Wood and the "visual thinking" of the autistic animal scientist
Temple Grandin. She addresses theories of pet keeping and domestication; the
importance of animal agency; the intersection of animal studies, disability
studies, and ethics; and the role of gender, shame, love, and grief in shaping
our attitudes toward animals. Exposing humanism's conception of the human as a
biased illusion, and embracing posthumanism's acceptance of human and animal
entanglement, Weil unseats the comfortable assumptions of humanist thought and
its species-specific distinctions.
Reflections of Equality Christoph Menke 2006 The book argues that the center of
political modernity is determined by a conflictive relation between the liberal
core concept of political equality and the idea of individuality.
Equality and Partiality Thomas Nagel 1995-05-11 Derived from Thomas Nagel's
Locke Lectures, Equality and Partiality proposes a nonutopian account of
political legitimacy, based on the need to accommodate both personal and
impersonal motives in any credible moral theory, and therefore in any political
theory with a moral foundation. Within each individual, Nagel believes, there
is a division between two standpoints, the personal and the impersonal. Without
the impersonal standpoint, there would be no morality, only the clash,
compromise, and occasional convergence of individual perspectives. It is
because a human being does not occupy only his own point of view that each of
us is susceptible to the claims of others through private and public morality.
Political systems, to be legitimate, must achieve an integration of these two
standpoints within the individual. These ideas are applied to specific problems
such as social and economic inequality, toleration, international justice, and
the public support of culture. Nagel points to the problem of balancing
equality and partiality as the most important issue with which political
theorists are now faced.
The Shape of the Signifier Walter Benn Michaels 2013-10-31 The Shape of the
Signifier is a critique of recent theory--primarily literary but also cultural
and political. Bringing together previously unconnected strands of Michaels's
thought--from "Against Theory" to Our America--it anatomizes what's
fundamentally at stake when we think of literature in terms of the experience
of the reader rather than the intention of the author, and when we substitute
the question of who people are for the question of what they believe. With
signature virtuosity, Michaels shows how the replacement of ideological
difference (we believe different things) with identitarian difference (we speak
different languages, we have different bodies and different histories)
organizes the thinking of writers from Richard Rorty to Octavia Butler to
Samuel Huntington to Kathy Acker. He then examines how this shift produces the
narrative logic of texts ranging from Toni Morrison's Beloved to Michael Hardt
and Toni Negri's Empire. As with everything Michaels writes, The Shape of the
Signifier is sure to leave controversy and debate in its wake.
karl-leisner-visionar-eines-geeinten-europas-topo

2/7

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

The Course of Recognition Paul Ricoeur 2007-09-30 Recognition, though it
figures profoundly in our understanding of objects and persons, identity and
ideas, has never before been the subject of a single, sustained philosophical
inquiry. This work, by one of contemporary philosophy’s most distinguished
voices, pursues recognition through its various philosophical guises and
meanings—and, through the “course of recognition,” seeks to develop nothing
less than a proper hermeneutics of mutual recognition. Originally delivered as
lectures at the Institute for the Human Sciences at Vienna, the essays
collected here consider recognition in three of its forms. The first chapter,
focusing on knowledge of objects, points to the role of recognition in modern
epistemology; the second, concerned with what might be called the recognition
of responsibility, traces the understanding of agency and moral responsibility
from the ancients up to the present day; and the third takes up the problem of
recognition and identity, which extends from Hegel’s discussion of the struggle
for recognition through contemporary arguments about identity and
multiculturalism. Throughout, Paul Ricoeur probes the significance of our
capacity to recognize people and objects, and of self-recognition and selfidentity in relation to the gift of mutual recognition. Drawing inspiration
from such literary texts as the Odyssey and Oedipus at Colonus, and engaging
some of the classic writings of the Continental philosophical tradition—by
Kant, Hobbes, Hegel, Augustine, Locke, and Bergson—The Course of Recognition
ranges over vast expanses of time and subject matter and in the process
suggests a number of highly insightful ways of thinking through the major
questions of modern philosophy.
Anthropology Confronts the Problems of the Modern World Claude Lévi-Strauss
2013-03-05 This first English translation of lectures Claude Lévi-Strauss
delivered in Tokyo in 1986 synthesizes his ideas about structural anthropology,
critiques his earlier writings on civilization, and assesses the dilemmas of
cultural and moral relativism, including economic inequality, religious
fundamentalism, and genetic and reproductive engineering.
Color Conscious Kwame Anthony Appiah 1998-03-16 In America today, the problem
of achieving racial justice--whether through "color-blind" policies or through
affirmative action--provokes more noisy name-calling than fruitful
deliberation. In Color Conscious, K. Anthony Appiah and Amy Gutmann, two
eminent moral and political philosophers, seek to clear the ground for a
discussion of the place of race in politics and in our moral lives. Provocative
and insightful, their essays tackle different aspects of the question of racial
justice; together they provide a compelling response to our nation's most
vexing problem. Appiah begins by establishing the problematic nature of the
idea of race. He draws on the scholarly consensus that "race" has no legitimate
biological basis, exploring the history of its invention as a social category
and showing how the concept has been used to explain differences among groups
of people by mistakenly attributing various "essences" to them. Appiah argues
that, while people of color may still need to gather together, in the face of
racism, under the banner of race, they need also to balance carefully the calls
of race against the many other dimensions of individual identity; and he
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suggests, finally, what this might mean for our political life. Gutmann
examines alternative political responses to racial injustice. She argues that
American politics cannot be fair to all citizens by being color blind because
American society is not color blind. Fairness, not color blindness, is a
fundamental principle of justice. Whether policies should be color-conscious,
class conscious, or both in particular situations, depends on an open-minded
assessment of their fairness. Exploring timely issues of university admissions,
corporate hiring, and political representation, Gutmann develops a moral
perspective that supports a commitment to constitutional democracy. Appiah and
Gutmann write candidly and carefully, presenting many-faceted interpretations
of a host of controversial issues. Rather than supplying simple answers to
complex questions, they offer to citizens of every color principled starting
points for the ongoing national discussions about race.
Slavery's Constitution David Waldstreicher 2010-06-22 Taking on decades of
received wisdom, David Waldstreicher has written the first book to recognize
slavery's place at the heart of the U.S. Constitution. Famously, the
Constitution never mentions slavery. And yet, of its eighty-four clauses, six
were directly concerned with slaves and the interests of their owners. Five
other clauses had implications for slavery that were considered and debated by
the delegates to the 1787 Constitutional Convention and the citizens of the
states during ratification. This "peculiar institution" was not a moral blind
spot for America's otherwise enlightened framers, nor was it the expression of
a mere economic interest. Slavery was as important to the making of the
Constitution as the Constitution was to the survival of slavery. By tracing
slavery from before the revolution, through the Constitution's framing, and
into the public debate that followed, Waldstreicher rigorously shows that
slavery was not only actively discussed behind the closed and locked doors of
the Constitutional Convention, but that it was also deftly woven into the
Constitution itself. For one thing, slavery was central to the American
economy, and since the document set the stage for a national economy, the
Constitution could not avoid having implications for slavery. Even more, since
the government defined sovereignty over individuals, as well as property in
them, discussion of sovereignty led directly to debate over slavery's place in
the new republic. Finding meaning in silences that have long been ignored,
Slavery's Constitution is a vital and sorely needed contribution to the
conversation about the origins, impact, and meaning of our nation's founding
document.
The Color-Blind Constitution Andrew Kull 1998-08-19 From 1840 to 1960 the
profoundest claim of Americans who fought the institution of segregation was
that the government had no business sorting citizens by the color of their
skin. During these years the moral and political attractiveness of the
antidiscrimination principle made it the ultimate legal objective of the
American civil rights movement. Yet, in the contemporary debate over the
politics and constitutional law of race, the vital theme of antidiscrimination
has been largely suppressed. Thus a strong line of argument laying down one
theoretical basis for the constitutional protection of civil rights has been
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lost. Andrew Kull provides us with the previously unwritten history of the
color-blind idea. From the arguments of Wendell Phillips and the Garrisonian
abolitionists, through the framing of the Fourteenth Amendment and Justice
Harlan's famous dissent in Plessy, civil rights advocates have consistently
attempted to locate the antidiscrimination principle in the Constitution. The
real alternative, embraced by the Supreme Court in 1896, was a constitutional
guarantee of reasonable classification. The government, it said, had the power
to classify persons by race so long as it acted reasonably; the judiciary would
decide what was reasonable. In our own time, in Brown v. Board of Education and
the decisions that followed, the Court nearly avowed the rule of color
blindness that civil rights lawyers continued to assert; instead, it veered off
for political and tactical reasons, deciding racial cases without stating
constitutional principle. The impoverishment of the antidiscrimination theme in
the Court's decision prefigured the affirmative action shift in the civil
rights agenda. The social upheaval of the 1960s put the color-blind
Constitution out of reach for a quartercentury or more; but for the hard
choices still to be made in racial policy, the colorblind tradition of civil
rights retains both historical and practical significance.
Equal Justice Eric Rakowski 1991 The core of this book is a novel theory of
distributive justice premised on the fundamental moral equality of persons. In
the light of this theory, Rakowski considers three types of problems which
urgently require solutions-- the distribution of resources, property rights,
and the saving of life--and provides challenging and unconventional answers.
Further, he criticizes the economic analysis of law as a normative theory, and
develops an alternative account of tort and property law.
Human-Animal Studies Margo DeMello 2012-04-01 An exhaustive listing of books,
journals, articles, films, conferences, college programs, organizations, and
websites from the new and exciting discipline of Human-Animal studies. The
information was gathered by leading academics in the humanities, the social
sciences, and the natural sciences--this is the only reference of its kind.
This project was completed in conjunction with the book "Teaching the Animal."
Badiou's Deleuze Jon Roffe 2014-09-11 Badiou's Deleuze presents the first
thorough analysis of one of the most significant encounters in contemporary
thought: Alain Badiou's summary interpretation and rejection of the philosophy
of Gilles Deleuze. Badiou's reading of Deleuze is largely laid out in his
provocative book, Deleuze: The Clamor of Being, a highly influential work of
considerable power. Badiou's Deleuze presents a detailed examination of
Badiou's reading and argues that, whilst it fails to do justice to the
Deleuzean project, it invites us to reconsider what Deleuze's philosophy
amounts to, to reassess Deleuze's power to address the ultimate concerns of
philosophy. Badiou's Deleuze analyses the differing metaphysics of two of the
most influential of recent continental philosophers, whose divergent views have
helped to shape much contemporary thought.
The Power of Religion in the Public Sphere Judith Butler 2011-03-02 The Power
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of Religion in the Public Sphere represents a rare opportunity to experience a
diverse group of preeminent philosophers confronting one pervasive contemporary
concern: what role does or should religion play in our public lives? Reflecting
on her recent work concerning state violence in Israel-Palestine, Judith Butler
explores the potential of religious perspectives for renewing cultural and
political criticism, while Jürgen Habermas, best known for his seminal
conception of the public sphere, thinks through the ambiguous legacy of the
concept of "the political" in contemporary theory. Charles Taylor argues for a
radical redefinition of secularism, and Cornel West defends civil disobedience
and emancipatory theology. Eduardo Mendieta and Jonathan VanAntwerpen detail
the immense contribution of these philosophers to contemporary social and
political theory, and an afterword by Craig Calhoun places these attempts to
reconceive the significance of both religion and the secular in the context of
contemporary national and international politics.
The Civil Rights Movement in America Charles W. Eagles 2012-01-19 The Civil
Rights Movement warrants continuing and extensive examination. The six papers
in this collection, each supplemented by a follow-up assessment, contribute to
a clearer perception of what caused and motivated the movement, of how it
functioned, of the changes that occurred within it, and of its accomplishments
and shortcomings. Its profound effect upon modern America has so greatly
changed relations between the races that C. Vann Woodward has called it the
second revolution.In a limited space the eleven scholars range with a
definitive view over a large subject. Their papers analyze and emphasize the
Civil Rights Movement's important aspects: its origins and causes, its
strategies and tactics for accomplishing black freedom, the creative tensions
in its leadership, the politics of the movement in the key state of
Mississippi, and the role of federal law and federal courts.In this collection
a scholarly balance is achieved for each paper by a follow-up commentary from a
significant authority. By deepening the understanding of the Civil Rights
Movement, these essays underscore what has been gained through struggle, as
well as acknowledging the goals that are yet to be attained.
Diversity and European Human Rights Eva Brems 2013 A demonstration of how
European Court of Human Rights judgments might better accommodate the concerns
of minorities.
History of the Intellectual Development of Europe John William Draper 1864
The English Works Tucidides 1966
Women and the Vote Jad Adams 2014-09-18 Before 1893 no woman anywhere in the
world had the vote in a national election. A hundred years later almost all
countries had enfranchised women, and it was a sign of backwardness not to have
done so. This is the story of how this momentous change came about. The first
genuinely global history of women and the vote, it takes the story of women in
politics from the earliest times to the present day, revealing startling new
connections across time and national boundaries - from Europe and North America
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to Asia, Africa, Latin America, and the Muslim world post-9/11. A story of
individuals as well as of wider movements, it includes the often dramatic lifestories of women's suffrage pioneers from across the world, painting vivid
biographical portraits of everyone from Susan B. Anthony and the Pankhursts to
hitherto lesser-known activists in China, Latin America, and Africa. It is also
the first major post-feminist history of women's struggle for the vote.
Controversially, Jad Adams rejects the widely accepted idea that success was
primarily a result of the pressure group politics of the suffragists and their
supporters. Ultimately, he argues, it was nationalism, not feminism, that was
the most important factor in winning women the vote.
Experiments in Ethics Kwame Anthony Appiah 2010-03-30 In the past few decades,
scientists of human nature—including experimental and cognitive psychologists,
neuroscientists, evolutionary theorists, and behavioral economists—have
explored the way we arrive at moral judgments. They have called into question
commonplaces about character and offered troubling explanations for various
moral intuitions. Research like this may help explain what, in fact, we do and
feel. But can it tell us what we ought to do or feel? In Experiments in Ethics,
the philosopher Kwame Anthony Appiah explores how the new empirical moral
psychology relates to the age-old project of philosophical ethics. Some moral
theorists hold that the realm of morality must be autonomous of the sciences;
others maintain that science undermines the authority of moral reasons. Appiah
elaborates a vision of naturalism that resists both temptations. He traces an
intellectual genealogy of the burgeoning discipline of “experimental
philosophy,” provides a balanced, lucid account of the work being done in this
controversial and increasingly influential field, and offers a fresh way of
thinking about ethics in the classical tradition. Appiah urges that the
relation between empirical research and morality, now so often antagonistic,
should be seen in terms of dialogue, not contest. And he shows how experimental
philosophy, far from being something new, is actually as old as philosophy
itself. Beyond illuminating debates about the connection between psychology and
ethics, intuition and theory, his book helps us to rethink the very nature of
the philosophical enterprise.
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